DepEd Advisory No. 45, s. 2014
January 27, s. 2014
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff as well as the concerned public

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

PARTICIPATION TO THE 2014 YES FOR PEACE - BAYANIHAN PARA SA KKK
(Kapayapaan, Kaunlaran at Kasaganahan)

The Department of Education (DepEd) is committed to the attainment of Ten Million
(10,000,000) responses to the Yes for Peace Campaign in all public and private elementary
and secondary schools nationwide.

Based on reports received by email, One Million Seven Hundred Fifty Three Thousand
Six Hundred Forty Two (1,753,642) responses to the subject campaign were generated from
September 16 to December 31, 2013 pursuant to DepEd Advisory No, 391, s. 2013,

To date, Eight Million, Fifteen Thousand Nine Hundred Seventy Four (8,015,974)
Filipinos have already responded to the campaign which aims to:

1. encourage peace-loving Filipinos to speak as one; and
2. provide a democratic people’s mandate for a comprehensive peace process.

To attain the target of 10 Million responses to the campaign, regional directors (RDs),
schools division superintendents (SDSs) and district supervisors (DSs) are requested to
follow-up participation through the designated Yes for Peace Campaign coordinators of both
public and private elementary and secondary schools in their respective areas of jurisdiction.

School heads or principals of participating schools are requested to mail hard copies
of Yes for Peace questionnaires, homeroom tabulations and school summaries addressed to
the Office of the Postmaster General at the nearest Post Office. Postage is free.

Principals of participating schools are likewise requested to send through email
scanned copies of their school summaries bearing their signatures to their respective RDs,
SDSs and DSs on or before February 4, 2014.

RDs, SDSs and DSs are requested to send through email scanned copies of their
respective summaries bearing their signatures to the following: yes4peace@gmail.com;

doms_ali@yahoo.com; dina.occampo@deped.gov.ph; feedback@opapp.net; jsliac@opapp.net on
or before February 18, 2014.

Arrangements are being made with the EDSA People Power Commission for the
results of the Campaign to be submitted to President Benigno S. Aquino IIl on February 25,
2014 during the 28" Anniversary of the 1986 People Power Revolution.

Yes for Peace KaBayanihan Guidelines, master copies of campaign forms and
peripherals and other information are posted and downloadable at yesforpeace.yolasite.com.

More information may be inquired at mobile phone nos.: 0917-837-9426; 0917-823-
3693 or visit facebook account: FB/yes for peace bayanihan para sa kapayapaan or through
email address: yes4peace(@gmail.com.
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